
Managing your group 
It is important to us that your group enjoys visiting Turner 
Contemporary. It is also important that all our visitors are safe 
and enjoy their experience, and that we take care of the art 
works on display. 

Here are a few simple guidelines that will help you to have a successful visit: 

• Supervising adults are responsible for the care, welfare, behaviour and 
discipline of your group.  Your group must be supervised at all times, at a 
ratio of at least one adult to every ten children.

• Please split large groups into smaller groups of no more than 20 (unless on a 
guided tour). Our gallery spaces are not that big so it is a more enjoyable 
experience for your students and other visitors if the students move about in 
smaller groups.

• Please do not bring food or drink into the galleries.

• Please do not touch the art works in the exhibition as it can damage them.

• Please leave bags and coats in the lockers when you arrive. If available we 
can provide a space to store belongings.

• You may take photographs in some exhibitions for personal non-commercial 
use, but please check with a member of staff upon arrival and please do not 
use a flash.

• We would really like you to draw in the galleries, but please only use dry 
materials. If there are a lot of people around an art work, please wait until 
they have moved on so that you can get the best view.

• Our friendly Gallery Assistants will be very happy to answer any questions 
your group may have during their visit and tell them more about exhibition.


